
TOWN OF THORNTON 
PLANNING BOARD 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Continuation of Short-Term Rental Regulations 
 

6:00 p.m., Monday, November 14, 2022 
Thornton Central School 

 

 

The Planning Board of the Town of Thornton will hold a Public Hearing 
on Monday, November 14, 2022 

beginning at 6:00 p.m. 
at the Thornton Central School 

to accept public input for proposed Short-Term Rental Regulations. 
 

The Planning Board has  

POSTPONED the Public Hearing on November 14, 2022 at  

6:00 p.m. for Short-Term Rental Regulations to a date TBD.  

 

Thank You 
  

 

Tel:  603/726-8168 
Fax: 603/726-2078 

 

16 Merrill Access Road 
Thornton, NH  03285 


